
 

What a beautiful view in the sunshine! 
 

Notices 

 

Year 6 Transition Week 
Good luck to our year six children who will be on transition visits to their 

secondary schools in the next few weeks. The children will need to go 

directly to their secondaries on these days and do not need to come to Fair 
Furlong first. 

 
Merchants Academy 29th – 30th June 

Bedminster Down 4th – 8th July 

Chew Valley 5th July 
Oasis 7th July 

 

 

Healthy and Safe Week 
SPECIAL 



PE Days this term 

 
             Year R – Monday                Year 1 – Wednesday 

Year 2 – Thursday                Year 3 – Thursday 
Year 3 Swimming – Tuesday       Year 4 – Thursday             

Year 5 – Wednesday       Year 6 – Tuesday    Year 6 Swimming – Thursday 
 

After School Club – CLOSURE DATES for your diary 

 
Please note that there will be no After School Club on: 

Thursday 21st July – last day of term 
 

Your School Needs You! - New Parent Governor Needed 

 

Would you like to be more involved in your child’s education?  
If you would, why not consider becoming a school governor a vacancy for 
a parent governor at our school. 
What do school governors do? 

• Oversee the budget 

• Help recruit staff 
• Monitor the performance of the school, e.g. in  
key stage tests 
• Advise on school policies and procedures 
• Provide a vital means for parents and the 

community to get their views heard by the 
governing body as a whole 

You will need an interest in the school and in the welfare of our children 
and the time and willingness to get involved.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Below is the Unique Voice holiday club that we normally offer during the 
holidays. Places are allocated primarily to those in receipt of Free School 
Meals. Can you please let the school office, Mrs Charlton or Mrs Lewis 

know by the 5th July if you would like a place.  

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 What’s Been Happening this Week? 
Well what a fantastic week we’ve had in school! We’ve had lots of 

activities for Healthy and Safe week – we’ve learnt so much! All of the 
children also had great fun taking part in sports day and we were so 
lucky to have beautiful weather too. It was lovely to see so many 

parents and carers coming to school to cheer all of the children on – 
thank you all.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

GB Athlete 
Our children were lucky 

enough to be visited by a 
GB athlete. Robert Mitchell, 

who competes in high 
jump, came in to talk to 
the children about his 
journey to being a 

professional athlete and 
how he overcame his 

challenges to achieve his 
dream. The children took 

part in some high 

intensity fitness 
activities and it 
was great to 
see everyone 

outside having 
fun and 

showing such a 
positive mindset 

to exercise! 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Commonwealth Games Enrichment 

To finish off the sports events for our healthy and safe week the 
children took part in a Commonwealth Games training event. In 
the activities all the classes did a carousel around a range of 

exercises including boxing, swimming, cycling and handball that 
showed them a small part of how the athletes prepare for their events. 
It was a brilliant way to end the week with Progressive Sports, who 
delivered the session, saying Fair Furlong was one of the best schools 

they have delivered in, with enthusiasm through the roof! 
 
 
 



Healthy Schools and Modeshift Stars 
We also have some fantastic news to end our Healthy and Safe Week 
with Fair Furlong being awarded the Bristol Healthy Schools Award 
and the Bronze Modeshift Stars Award. These have been awarded for 
the commitment and ethos that we as a school believe the children 
should be leading healthy, active and safe lives. We would like to 
thank everyone including staff, parents and the children of Fair 

Furlong for being part of these prestigious awards! 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 Unique Voice Holiday Club Details 

Year 3 Wildplace Project 
Year 6 Internet Use 

 

 
 

 

 

Certificates Awarded for Outstanding Achievement this week 

Sports Day Sportmanship Awards 
 

In place of our usual celebration certificates, this week we decided to 
celebrate sportmanship with our friends and school adults. We have a 
few children who are yet to receive their award and will have a list 

of names to celebrate next week. 
 

Bronze Star Awards 
Congratulations to Bronze stars this week               

Chloe Saunders-Tadzembwa, Levi Blammon, Ellie-
May Coombs, Jackson Ford, Isabella Ellis, Jay 

Keal, Willow Clark, Pixie Nichols, Julie Khalaf, Maya 
Dumitrascu, Isabella Dan, Zyon Manulat, Raeya Hill, 

Cory Hegarty, Harley Slane, Nour Mohamed, Charlie 
Gilmour, Emmy-Rose Tolliver, Riley Carroll, Zennor Spear, Jazmine Harris, 
Oliver Stevens, Freddie Bourton, Sarah Gielzecka, Jasmine Morgan, Aniyah 

Gyde – keep up the hard work! 
 

 
 

Next week’s menu – Week 1 
 
Monday: Pizza, Meat-free Burger, Jacket Potato with Tuna or Tomato Pasta 
Tuesday: Hot Chicken Sandwich, Macaroni Cheese, Jacket Potato with 
Beans or Tomato Pasta  
Wednesday: Chicken Roast, Sweet Potato and Chickpea Roast or Tomato 
Pasta 
Thursday: Beef Bolognese, Butternut Squash and Tomato Bake with Pasta, 

Jacket Potato with Tuna or Tomato Pasta 
Friday:  Fish Fingers and Chips, Quorn Nuggets, Jacket Potato with Beans 
or Tomato Pasta 



Silver Star Awards 
Well done to Darla Hawkes who has been 

asuperstar and earned her Silver Star Award. 
Fantastic effort – well done! 

 
 
 

Attendance this Week 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

KS1 
Position 

Class % 
Attendance 

KS2 
Position 

Class % 
Attendance 

1st  Pilots 95.20% 1st  Stonemasons 96.40% 

2nd   Horticulturalists 94.70% 2nd  Geneticists 94.60% 

3rd  Film Makers 93.70% 3rd  Set Designers 93.90% 

4th  Surgeons 90.00% 4th  Builders 90.30% 

5th Tree Surgeons 89.00% 5th    Chefs 90.00% 

6th  Umpires 88.30% 6th  Biologists 88.10% 

   7th  Dentists 87.30% 

   8th  Engineers 86.70% 

2021/22 School Dates 

Term 6 

Monday 6 June to Thursday 21 July 

(Friday 8th July: INSET DAY) 

2022/23 School Dates 

Term 1 

Thursday 1 September to Friday 21 October 

(Thursday 1st September, Friday 2nd September & Friday 21st October: INSET DAY) 

Term 2 

Monday 31 October to Friday 16 December 

Term 3 

Tuesday 3 January to Friday 10 February 

(Tuesday 3rd January: INSET DAY) 

Term 4 

Monday 20 February to Friday 31 March 



 

 
 
 
 
Term 6 
Mon 20th – Fri 1st July  Healthy and Safe Weeks x 2 
Mon 27th June   Wildplace Project Trip – Engineers Class 
Weds 29th June   Year 2 – SS Great Britain Trip (1 Class TBC) 
Friday 1st July   Year R – Bristol Aquarium Trip 
Mon 4th – Fri 8th July  Year 6 Transition Week 
Mon 4th July   Wildplace Project Trip – Builders Class 

Weds 6th July   Year 2- SS Great Britain Trip (1 Class TBC) 
Thurs 7th July   School Reports Home 
Thurs 7th July   Football Freestyle Workshops and Assembly 
Tues 12 & Weds 13th   Phase 3 Performance 
Mon 18th July   Year 5 Chew Valley Lake Trip 
Tues 19th July   Year 6 Crealy Trip 
Thurs 21st July   LAST DAY OF TERM 
 
Term 1 
Thurs 1st Sept   INSET Day 

Fri 2nd Sept    INSET Day 
Mon 5th Sept     FIRST DAY OF TERM 
Fri 21st Oct    INSET Day 
Fri 21st Oct    LAST DAY OF TERM 
 

 
 

https://www.bristol.gov.uk/coronavirus/what-you-
need-to-know 

If you or your family are affected by symptoms of Covid 19 please do 
let the school office know so we can respond accordingly in school.  

 
 

 
 

  

DATA PROTECTION REGULATION – You may not be aware but the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) came into 

force in May 2018.  We are required to conduct due diligence for all parents to be aware of the regulation and how it 

Term 5 

Monday 17 April to Friday 26 May 

Term 6 

Monday 5 June to Friday 21 July 

(Friday 7th July: INSET DAY) 

ACT -  A new website has been launched which is aimed at families, friends and 
communities to increase the awareness of the signs of radicalisation, where to go to 
for help and support and to increase understanding and confidence in the referral 
process. https://actearly.uk/   Also being launched is a National Prevent advice line for 

friends/family/community members to call - 0800 011 3764 

https://www.bristol.gov.uk/coronavirus/what-you-need-to-know
https://www.bristol.gov.uk/coronavirus/what-you-need-to-know


affects their child and the way the school deals with their personal data.  Under the regulation we have a responsibility 

to ensure to the best of our ability that any personal data held is up to date.  We would ask that should any of your 

personal data change i.e. telephone number, address, medical needs etc that you please inform the school as soon as 

possible so we can update our records.  You will still receive an annual data collection sheet every September but we 

would ask you not to wait but inform the school of any changes immediately. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


